
14/11/2018 

MR Adrian Popek 
9 / 12 Cohen ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
apopek@wewonder.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Re DA2018/1708

I am objecting to the proposed development for the following reasons:
1. There is not enough parking for the proposed development, this will have a flow on effect for 
all of the neighbouring residents. 
2. The demographic of people the boarding house will attract to a family friendly suburb.
3. Traffic congestion 
There is no positive outcome for the local community.
Regards,
Adrian Popek 

Sent: 14/11/2018 9:30:15 AM
Subject: Online Submission


